
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 3/7/2013 1:39:15 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kraska,

David (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E quarterly briefing on transmission and substation projects

Hi David and Meredith

Can you suggest a few dates and times in April when we can get together and discuss 
upcoming PG&E projects? I will check on availability of staff and energy division 
management and let you know what time will work.

Thanks for your help

Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commisssion

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333

bor@cpuc.ca.gov
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